
87.  UNIFORM COOPERATIVE AGREEMENT 
 
We urge county Farm Bureau boards of directors to review annually the Uniform Cooperative Agreement 
between the county Farm Bureaus and the Illinois Agricultural Association (IAA).  Attention should be 
given to the need for counties and the IAA Board of Directors to support policy positions once adopted by 
the IAA delegates. 


